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We invite you to join us for 
Kirk O’ The Valley School’s

Kindergarten Information Night

Thursday, November 15, 2012 at 6:30p.m.

In the Kindergarten classroom
Our Kindergarten teachers will give a short presentation about our program, philosophy, 
and admissions process.

You will have a chance to ask questions, visit with the teachers and tour our Kindergarten classroom.

Childcare is available upon request

Please call our school office at 818-344-1242 or email us at office@kirkschool.org 
19620 Vanowen Street, Reseda, CA 91335   818.344.1242   www.kirkschool.org
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